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Background 
 
This item was scheduled for the June 18, 2015 Planning Commission Meeting.  A hearing 
notice was sent to the newspaper for publication, but was inadvertently missed by the 
newspaper staff, and not published.  Hearing notices were also mailed to surrounding 
property owners, so the item was placed on the June 18 agenda, with a recommendation 
to continue the matter to July 2, 2015. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Continue the Public Hearing to July 2, 2015. 
 

June 18, 2015 

TERRI RAHHAL, AICP 
Planning Director 
Land Use Services Department 

HONORABLE MEMBERS OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION 

909/387-8311 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR OAKMONT WAREHOUSE IN THE FONTANA AREA; 

CASE NO. P201500064 


